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This is the concluding discussion of the advisory committee. Having read the background
materials and participated in two days of meetings, committee members will be asked to
share their insights. The key questions presented in the introductory session, which also
formed the core of the two days of meetings, will now be brought back to the discussion table
in a focused way. Based on the statements made at this session, the foundation’s staff will
formulate a recommendation for the foundation’s next stage, which will be brought to the
Board of Directors for debate and approval.

All of the statements made by the advisory council over these two days of meetings will be
collated into a concluding document under the title “Major Insights.”



